
1st Grade Weekly Newsletter 
 

Week of: August 19-23 
Important Information: 

● We are off to a great start and we are going to have a fantastic year together in 
first grade.  The kids have already been working super hard!  They are very 
anxious to learn and we are so happy to have the privilege of teaching them, 
so thank you!!!   

● First grade teachers would like to wipe down desks at least once a week to 
help prevent the spreading of germs.  Please consider sending Clorox wipes to 
your child’s classroom if possible.  Thank you! 

● Please make sure to read the ​ABC’s of First Grade ​ in your child’s black B.E.E. 
Book to learn more about first grade.  

 

What we did this week: 
 

● Got to know our classmates!! 

● Went over rules!!  We discussed 
how we can be respectful, 
responsible, ready to learn, and 
safe. 

● Talked about what we would learn 
in school this year!!! 

● Reading: We did a fun activity 
using the book ​Chrysanthemum. 

● We started working in our 
“Welcome to First Grade” packet. 

Important Dates: 
August 20 (PICTURE DAY!) 
 
September 2 (Labor Day-No School) 
 
September 13 (Grandparents Day) 
 
September 26 
(Parent Teachers Conferences 1-7pm) 
 
September 27 (Fall Break-No School) 

 
Mission Statement 

The mission of Central City Public Schools is to educate, challenge and prepare 
students for lifelong skills for the world around them.  

 
 
 


